
TBD Early Childhood 

Learning Center 

Preschool News 

 

February, 2015 

It has been another busy and fun month at the preschool!  

 

Miss Susan’s class explored shapes this month by dedicating a full week to  

cooking with shapes. They made circle pizza and heart cookies. They also had a 
week all about rainbows, they made rainbow salad and rainbow fish. The last 

week of the month was all about celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday. 

Miss Lizette’s class had fun with letters Q, R, S, and T. The children had a  

wonderful time learning about the different types of weather  The last week of 
the month was focused all the adventures that happen at the post office.  

Miss Vanessa’s class continued learning one letter each week. K week was filled 
with kangaroos and koalas. For L week the children made lions and yummy 

lemonade. For M week the children made monkeys and muffins. This month 
we have also been learning about our body. This is a fun unit that helps the 

children learn how important some of their organs are, while having fun along 
the way. Soon the children will be taking home a duplicate of themselves.   

Miss April’s class have decorated their room and had a wonderful feast to  

welcome Chinese New Year. The celebrations were not over as the following 
week they celebrated day 100, and had a special visit from “Zero the Hero.”  

 

Come by next month to see what fun activities March is filled with!  


